
Archdeacon Karen was
welcomed to 

All Saints Church, Horsford
for Morning Worship

18 April 2021 
 

Karen was 
interviewed by Revd Margaret
and shared about her Ministry

and role and her prayerful
hopes for the future of

Norwich churches
 

Thank you Archdeacon Karen
for your Ministry and support

to the churches in the Norwich
Archdeaconry. 

Archdeacon of Norwich 
The Venerable Karen Hutchinson


